
Time  to  get  Christmas  tree
permit in Tahoe
The Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit and the Eldorado National
Forest will begin the sale of Christmas tree permits on Nov.
13.

Permit holders may choose from a variety of pine, fir or cedar
trees up to 6 inches in diameter at the base in designated
cutting areas. Trees must be cut on the forest where the
permit was purchased.

Permits must be purchased in person, are not transferable and
are sold on a first-come, first-served basis. Permits will be
issued during regular business hours on the LTBMU until noon
on Dec. 22, and on the ENF through Dec. 28.

In support of the Every Kid in a Park program, the LTBMU and
the ENF will offer one free Christmas tree permit to fourth-
grade students who present a valid paper voucher or durable
EKIP pass. The student must be present to obtain a permit and
when cutting a tree under the EKIP program.

LTBMU permits cost $10 each, with a limit of two per family or
address. These permits will be issued on a first-come, first-
served basis with a forest limit of 2,250 permits total.

ENF permits cost $10 each (cash only), with a limit of four
permits per family or address. These permits will be issued on
a first-come, first-served basis with a forest limit of 4,500
permits total.
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